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November 9, 2020 
 
 

The Honorable Jena Griswold 
Colorado Secretary of State 
1700 Broadway 
Denver, CO 80290 

 
RE: Correction Request Tracking No. 2020-00884 

Dear Secretary of State Griswold: 

On May 30, 2020, the Colorado Division of Fire Prevention and Control 
(“DFPC”) submitted SOS Tracking No. 2020-000396, Amendments to 8 C.C.R. 
1507-31, Building, Fire, and Life Safety Code Enforcement and Certification of 
Inspectors for Health Facilities Licensed by the State of Colorado. The Rules 
became effective on August 14, 2020.   

 
It has come to DFPC’s attention that the adopted rule filed under this 

tracking number contains a minor error. In the last line of paragraph 13.2.4 (C), 
the citation should be corrected from "Article13.2.4(C)" to “Article 13.2.4(B).” 
See the paragraph below with the citation corrected. 

 
13.2.4 A fee calculator posted on the Division website enables determination of 

total fees (plan review and construction permit fees) prior to submittal of a 
project.  
 

A) Fees for Building Code reviews performed by the Division will be 
subject to a base fee of $600.00 plus a fee equal to .0009 times the 
Total Project Valuation. 

 
B) Fees for Fire and/or Life Safety Code reviews by the Division will be 

subject to a base fee of $600.00 plus a fee equal to .0009 times the 
Total Project Valuation. 

 
C) When both Building and Fire and Life Safety Code reviews are 

performed by the Division the Fees will equal the sum of both the 
Building review fees in Article 13.2.4(A) and the Fire and Life 
Safety review fees in Article 13.2.4(B). 

 
 



 
This is not a substantive change, but rather a minor correction to a 

citation that was overlooked when DFPC made other amendments to these rules 
earlier this year. Correcting this typographical error improves clarity for readers. 

 
On November 6, 2020, DFPC requested an administrative change to in order 

to correct the error designated above. The tracking number for the correction 
request is SOS Tracking No. 2020-00884.  

 
This correction is technical and non-substantive in nature and is submitted to 

you for publishing in the C.C.R. pursuant to C.R.S. § 24-4-103(11)(d)(II) of the State 
Administrative Procedure Act. 

 
Please contact me at 720-508-6704 if you require further information. Thank 

you for your assistance. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

FOR THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 
 

s/ Ingrid Carlson Barrier 
 

INGRID CARLSON BARRIER 
Senior Assistant Attorney General  
Civil Litigation Section 
Telephone: 720-508-6704 
Email: ingrid.barrier@coag.gov 

mailto:ingrid.barrier@coag.gov

